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The Standing Committee on World Outreach convened at 4:00 p.m. on Wednesday, June 21, 
2023, and met once. Chairman TE Julie Hawkins opened the meeting with prayer. 
Attendance was taken and a quorum was established.  
 
The chair recognized WO Executive Director Gabriel de Guia, who introduced the new 
members of the World Outreach staff that God has graciously provided this year. He and WO 
Assistant Director, Jordin Greer, presented an overview of the work of WO over the past 
year. 
 
In addition, the Standing Committee heard reports from several World Outreach global 
workers who shared strong testimonies of their ministries, followed by prayer and a time of 
discussion around tables. 
 
 
A. Business Referred to Committee: 

1. Minutes of the Permanent Committee 
 

 
B. Recommendations: 
 

1. That the Minutes of the Permanent Committee dated October 22, 2022, January 19, 
2023, and April 13-14, 2023, be approved with minor notations.  

 
 

C. Additional Recommendation from the Standing Committee: 
1. Per Rules for Assembly 9-6, the Committee voted to place the following eligible 

recommendations on an omnibus consent motion: 

• Minutes of the Permanent Committee 
 
The Standing Committee commends the Permanent Committee on World Outreach for their 
faithful work during the past year. 
 
 
TE Julie Hawkins closed the meeting with prayer.
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Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
____________________________, Chairman 
TE Julie Hawkins 
 
 
____________________________, Clerk 
TE Jeff Chadwick 


